
1

Marissa Poon

From: Jennifer Vinh
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 8:20 AM
To:
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Rules 1111 and 1121

From: James Elder < >  
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 6:43 PM 
To: Jennifer Vinh <JVinh@aqmd.gov> 
Cc:  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Rules 1111 and 1121 

Dear South Coast AQMD, 

I am writing to strongly support the proposed amendments to Rules 1111 and 1121. I applaud your work 
to reduce emissions and keep the people of our district safe and healthy. 

Last night, the Huntington Beach City Council voted to write a letter opposing the amendments, but I 
want you to know the people of Huntington Beach support South Coast AQMD and your decision to 
protect us and the environment. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication. 

Warm regards, 
James 

Huntington Beach Resident 




